Steven Rea
9 Clinton Avenue
Northport, ME 04849

steven.rea@gmail.com

Hon. Robert S. Duchesne, Presiding Officer
Maine Board of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04330

Re: File Nos:
A-14-781-A-N, L-28319-26-A-N, L-28319-TG-B-N, L-28319-4E-C-N,
L-28319-1.6-D-N, L-28319-TW-E-N-N, W-009200-6F-A-N

RE: Air Permit Application Process Logisti tion
To the Presiding Officer and Board of Environmental Protection:

As a resident of Bayside Village in Northport, less than two miles downwind from the
site of the proposed NordicAquaFarms site, | would like to address my concerns regarding the
viability of the Findings of Fact/Draft Board Order for the air permit application.

The NAF industrial stacks will be significantly higher than the Belfast Planning Board
Zoning Regulation allows; they will result in a significant increase of nitrogen oxide pollutants in
the air for the surrounding Belfast and Northport communities; and the size of the power plant
is out of proportion to any other industrial facility in the area.

NAF has intentionally mislead the public and the Board of Environmental Protection by
repeatedly presenting renderings of the proposed NAF facility that omit any depiction of
industrial smoke stacks, when, in fact, there will be eight power plant stacks all exceeding the
size and height limits set by the Belfast Planning Board.

Please take these points into consideration.

Sincerely,

St

Steven Rea



